YOUR

NEW PARK
IS HAPPENING

September 1, 2016

Tami Palmquist, AICP, CFM

Associate Planner, Planning and Developer Services
City of Spokane,

3 Floor, City Hall

808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd.

Spokane, WA 99201

Subject: Supplemental Information to File Z16-667SCUP related to the Riverfront Park Redevelopment
Project for a SEPA amendment

Dear Mrs. Palmquist,
The August 8, 2016 SEPA Environmental Checklist (Checklist) that was submitted to the City of Spokane
Planning and Redevelopment Services included stockpiling in the project description. However,
subsequent to the Checklist submittal, soil stockpiling is now needed outside of the initial project
boundaries. The additional stockpiling locations are described below and need to be included as part of
the project in this SEPA amendment. Please refer to the attached figures for locations and adjustment of
project boundaries.

Revise Sheets L219 and L220 (see attachments):

Add a temporary stockpile of soil consisting of 79,000 square feet of existing pervious area north of the
initial project boundary (the 79,000 square feet includes both sheets L219 and L220).

Add 5,200 square feet of existing impervious area that will become a pervious area. It is presently an
existing parking lot.

The supplemental information included in this document provides information that was not accounted for
in the original SEPA environmental documentation, and, therefore, needs to be included in this SEPA
amendment.
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